RMT REPORT
MEMBERSHIP COORDINATOR
MAY 4, 2025

Contacted the facilities person at St. Andrew UCC for the contract for the summer educational event.
Worked with Sue, Kim, and Myra on a list of questions for the Chorus Health Survey to be used for our THRIVE program.
RMT Board Buddy list made for 2025-2026.
Messages sent to Membership chairs and Team Mgrs. to remind them to send me the contact information for their designated Chorus Buddy contact. I’m still waiting for responses for more than half.
Messages sent to the Team Managers/Presidents reminding them to send new officer lists to Communications Coordinator for the new year.
Membership and CAL quarterly newsletters completed and distributed (with assistance from Shannon and Lura for graphics).
Completed & shared with Lura and Nancy Appel the longevity lists used on the Big Screen at the contest weekend.
Ordered gifts for the 50+year longevity honorees, had them engraved and monogrammed as appropriate.
Presented the longevity awards on stage during the contest weekend. Made arrangements for the gifts to be delivered to those honorees unable to attend.
Have been slowly working through the list of “Transitional Members” for HHR4 listed on the SAI database.  The actual membership status of these people is “unclear” according to the Membership Dept.—not active in a chorus, not CAL or MAL, but no official notification given to SAI to discontinue.  Each has had to be contacted individually to get this information, and then sent to SAI.  (Apparently, they are leaving names on the “Transitional” list indefinitely.  Originally there were 51 names on the list.)
Forwarded information to Communications Coordinator to update changes in membership when notified by individual choruses.
Have had contact with a former member of Spirit of Evansville, who was asking questions about her CAL dues, etc.  Several of the remaining members have gone to CAL status. Although they had talked about getting together to do some singing, and possibly talk about establishing another chorus, they have not yet done so. She will keep me posted.
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